
NOTICE 
To Students of the Faculty of 

Engineering  

 

An awareness programme on “COVID -19” has 

been organized to be held on 24th  June 2020 at 

8.30 am at EoE Pereira Theater for students who 

are coming from home/boarding houses. 

 

Accordingly, students who are coming from 

home/boarding houses are invited for the above 

programme 

 

 
 

Assistant Registrar 

Faculty of Engineering 

 


